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Ms. Sara Gilbert, P.G., OCD-HW-12-202 
Environmental, Transportation, Safety, & Compliance Specialist 
Triumvirate Environmental, Inc. 
10100 Rocket Boulevard 
Orlando, Florida 32824 

Orange County-HW 
Triumvirate Environmental, Inc. - FLD980559728 
Project Closed Letter 

Dear Ms. Gilbert: 

We have reviewed your response(s) to Non-Compliance Letter OCD-HW-12-121, dated April 
17,2012. All potential non-compliance items outlined in the letter have been addressed and no 
further action is necessary on your part. 

Please be advised that Triumvirate Environmental, Inc. must continue to maintain compliance 
with all Department rules and regulations and an unannounced follow up inspection may be 
conducted at your facility at a later date. If you have any questions, please contact me at 
(407)897-4308 or at michael.ecko££@dep.state.fl.us. 

Sincerely, 

MIchael Itckof 
Environmental Specialist 
Central District Solid and Hazardous Waste 
Compliance Enforcement 
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